
 
 

Join or Renew with the Last Chance Nordic Ski Club Today 

When you become a member of the Last Chance Nordic Ski Club (LCNSC) your generous tax-deductible 
contribution helps support Nordic skiing in Helena by: 

• Paying for ski trail grooming at the MacDonald Pass Ski Trails and the Bill Roberts Golf Course 
• Providing ski instruction for youth and adults of all abilities 
• Supporting off-season maintenance of ski trails 
• Financing purchase of new grooming equipment 
• Maintaining grooming equipment 

 
In addition, you will receive club emails notifying you of trail conditions, membership meetings and 
other LCNSC-related activities. 

To join or renew, please complete this form and mail it with a check to the address below. 

Name(s)    

Address City/State/Zip     

Phone  E-mail   

Are you currently on the LCNSC email list? □ Yes □ No 

Would you like to receive LCNSC emails? □ Yes □ No 

□ $50 Individual Membership 
□ $75 Family Membership 

 
Additional suggested tax-deductible donation: 
□ $100 
□ $250 
□ $500 
□ Other $   
□ Total amount enclosed $   

 

Please make your check out to LCNSC and mail to: 
 

Last Chance Nordic Ski Club 
PO Box 1893 
Helena, MT 59624-1893 

 
Check out our Website at http://www.lcnsc.org, or follow us on Facebook. 


